
TOWN OF BOLTON 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APRIL 22, 2025 -7:00 P.M. 

 (FOLLOWING THE BOS A/P MEETING AND PUBLIC 

INFORMATON SESSION REGARDING THE  

FIRST-SELECTMAN’S SALARY) 

BOLTON TOWN HALL 

222 BOLTON CENTER ROAD 

 

 

 

A Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the Town of Bolton for Fiscal 

Year beginning July 1, 2025, will be held on April 22, 2025, at 7:00 P.M. 

(following the BOS A/P Meeting and the Public Information Session 

Regarding the First Selectman’s Salary) at the Bolton Town Hall located at 

222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, Connecticut. 

 

Copies of the Proposed Budget, First Selectman’s Salary and Ordinance(s) 

will be available for public inspection beginning April 17, 2025, at the Town 

Clerk’s office at Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 

 

          

Ross Lally, Chair 

Finance Committee 


